Updates For Military Service Members From Federal Voting Assistance Program

By Administrator Monday, 29 September 2014 09:39 - Last Updated Monday, 29 September 2014 09:40

RALEIGH, (SGRToday.com) - The federal program that ensures military members are aware of their voting rights, along with key deadlines for participation, has posted its September newsletter.

The newsletter of the Federal Voting Assistance Program can be accessed online at https://www.fvap.gov/uploads/FVAP/News/september_2014.pdf. Content includes information about a new online portal, reminders about the 2014 midterm election, and how to provide timely updates on change of address.

North Carolina is home to thousands of active-duty service men and women who are either assigned to a North Carolina base and/or deployed around the world.